
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Weekly Update 
Friday 29th April 

Updates This Week 

School Uniform 

Over the Easter break you will have received an email regarding Maiden Erlegh Trust’s Uniform 

Policy.  The email mentioned that it was recommended to delay purchasing new uniform until 

clarification from the school had been obtained. 

I’m happy to confirm that we are not planning on making any changes to our school uniform.  

We will soon be sharing with you further information in line with the new trust policy, including 

how to access second hand uniform. 

Our uniform supplier, Brigade, have a 15% discount event at the moment, which finishes at 

midnight tomorrow.  Our school jumpers and cardigans will still be supplied by them, so please 

feel free to order new ones should you need to do so.  To get the 15% off, the code SPRING15 

needs to be entered when you check out on their site. 

If you have any questions about our uniform, please email the office. 

 

Year 6 SATs 

The KS2 SATs for children in Year 6 take place between 9-12 May.  Please make sure that 

children are in school and on time for these important assessments.  

There will be a SATs breakfast club for all children in Year 6 that week, to allow children to 

come into school and relax a while before the assessments begin.  Further information will be 

sent out to Year 6 parents very soon. 

 

Events for the Summer Term 

We have received a few queries about events that usually take place at the end of the 

Summer Term, such as Sports Day and the Year 6 Prom. 

We are currently looking at the dates for these events and will be sending out more information 

as soon as a decision has been made. 

 

Wishing you all a lovely weekend. 
 

 

Richard Ferris 

Headteacher 

Attendance Stars 

Classes with the highest attendance this week: 

1st Place – Hawks (99.3%) 

2nd Place – Falcons (98.5%) 

3rd Place – Badgers (97.1%)  

 



 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

House Points 

House points have been totaled up across the school and the winners this week are AMBER 

with 191 house points! Well done to everyone in Ruby, GREAT work! 

Berkshire Reptile Encounters in Year 1&2 

Our Year 1&2 children enjoyed a fantastic reptile experience workshop this week, they all had 

the opportunity to touch, hold and see these amazing creatures.  There were some GREAT 

questions asked about the reptiles, such as ‘Do snakes have eyelids?’ and ‘Do snakes smell 

with their tongues?’.  We hope you all enjoyed hearing about the visit and are delighted to 

share some pictures with you! 
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